
 

Barbara Collins called the June 5, 2014 Senior Commission to order at 1:00 

p.m. 

Members Present: Phyllis Zea, Helen Winkel, Mike Vallone and Ruth 

Schwab. 

No Health & Human Resource report due to the medical leave of Lisa 

Anthony. 

St. Vincent DePaul report by Mike Vallone.   The food shelves were full in 

January has been a very busy few months, the shelves are nearly empty. 

The members asked how they gave out the monetary donations for rent & 

medicine. Mike explained that it is for Franklin Park residents only. They 

have to bring in the bill and St. Vincent DePaul will send the payment.  For 

medicine they contact the pharmacy for the total amount owed.  

Mike Vallone also expressed some concern about residents feeding 

animals. He would like to see the Village put up signs around town stating 

not to feed the animals. Some discussion followed. 

Phyllis Zea had some articles on identity theft and healthcare fraud. 

Barb Collins reminded the members about RR Daze on June 12
th

 thru the 

14
th

. 

The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 2:00p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Barbara Collins 


